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Friday 5th May 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As part of Year One’s ‘Castles’ topic, we will be visiting Arundel Castle. The children will be led around 
the castle by an Education Guide. We will be given a hands-on session to handle artefacts and 
weapons as well as an opportunity to try on period costumes. 
 
This visit will take place on Thursday 25th May. The children will need to be at school for 8.55 as per 
usual to allow us to leave promptly at 9.10. We will leave Arundel at 2pm and we aim to be back for 
3.15pm but please allow us until half past three as we will need to contend with the traffic. The 
children will need to bring a packed lunch and water bottle. Children need to wear school uniform and 
usual school footwear. Hopefully the weather will be nice, therefore children will need sun cream 
applied before school and a hat. If the weather is not in our favour, children will need wet weather 
gear. Please send your child’s lunch and water bottle in a back pack that they are able to carry 
themselves. The school can provide a picnic bag lunch for your child. Please indicate on the slip below 
if your child would like one. This needs to be ordered in advance. 
 
Please complete the relevant information on the form below and return to school by Thursday 18th 
May at the latest. If you are able to join us to help on this visit then please indicate your availability on 
the slip below. 
 
The cost of this trip will be £17.50 per child and can be paid online – www.scopay.co.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss C Vogel 
Year One Class Teacher 
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Response deadline 18th May 2017 
 
Name of child ……………………………………………….. 
 
 
I do/do not give permission for my child to visit Arundel Castle on 25th May 2017. 
 
 
I have enclosed £17.50 towards the visit and the cost of travel Yes / No / I have paid online 
 
 
I require my child to have a school picnic bag   Yes/No 
 
 
I am/am not able to join you on your visit to Arundel 
 
 
My child will need the following medication……………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………. (Parent/Guardian) 
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